



Newsletter 001 - Whānau Day

14 February 2024

Tēnā koutou katoa, Mālō e lelei, Talofa lava, Fakaalofa lahi atu, Kia orana, Namaste, Magandang araw

Dear Parents/Caregivers

## Whānau Day Wednesday 19 February

On Wednesday 19 February we will be holding our annual Whānau Day. Students will meet at school at 9:20am. They are welcome to come to school in their Whānau colours and should bring a water bottle and sunscreen and wear a hat.

The day will finish at approx. 2:30pm on this day and students may leave at this time to go home.

We are looking forward to this special day in our annual school calendar.

Ngā mihi

Simon Craggs Tumuaki/Principal